OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

0CT 10 2015

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

I am signing Assembly Bill 187 to extend the current California Children’s Services
Program carve-out from Medi-Cal managed care until January 1, 2017, even though the
Department of Health Care Services has made clear that no change to this program would
occur before that date.

I am signing this bill as an expression of good faith with the families, providers,
advocates, counties, and our Medi-Cal managed care plans who must work together with
my Administration to thoughtfully, responsibly, and appropriately transform this
important health care program.

Sincerely,
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Edmund G. Brown Jr.
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